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Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting for the Parish of  

Barnoldby-Le-Beck held in St Helen’s Church Barnoldby-Le-Beck 

on  
Monday 13th May 2019 at 7.30pm. 

 

 

Present: Councillor J Bratton (Chairman), 2 Parish Councillors, Ward 

Councillors D Hasthorpe, H. Hudson, Debbie Swatman NELC Highways, 2 members 

of the public and the Parish Clerk. 

 

01.05.2018 Apologies: 

Apologies were received from Councillor Plaskitt 

 

02.05.2018 Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of 14th May 2018: 

The Clerk read to the meeting the Minutes.  

RESOLVED: The Minutes were agreed as being a true record and the 

Chairman signed them.  

 

03.05.2018 Chairman Report 2018/2019: 

Report enclosed. 

 

04.05.2018 To discuss any items pertaining to Barnoldby-Le-Beck residents: 

Mr Chapman and Mr Toop gave a synopsis regarding their quote for the verge cutting 

around Barnoldby Le Beck. They have assessed the area as shown on the map from 

NELC. They said if their quote was to be accepted they would need clarification 

regarding the verges and how many cuts per annum.  

The Chairman thanked them both for attending and the meeting closed at 7.49pm. 
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Barnoldby Le Beck Annual Parish Meeting 

Chairman's Report 2018/19 

on 

Monday 13th May 2019 at 7.30pm 
 

 

 

Welcome everyone to the Annual Meeting. 

 

During this period the Parish Council has had thirteen planning applications to 

deliberate on.  The Parish Council recommended twelve for approval. 

 

Once again the Churchyard has been the main problem and cost, as the Parish Council 

is left to raise money for the ongoing grass/hedge cuts. A new contract has been 

signed with Toops Tidy Gardens.  

 

We are not sure how often the car park will be available this year, with the 

construction etc in this area and fence renewal. 

 

The Parish Council are still short of Councillors if anyone is interested in becoming a 

Councillor please contact the Clerk. 

 

We now have our own contract to keep our village green and verges tidy. It may be 

help for villagers and Councillors to do a litter pick now and then to help keep the 

village free of litter. 

 

I would like to remind villagers that The Stanford Educational Trust is available, 

please contact Councillors or the Clerk if you are interested. 

 

Finally, I would like to thank our Ward and Parish Councillors for their support and 

our new Clerk Kim Kirkham for all her efforts this year. 

 

Councillor J W Bratton 

Chairman of Barnoldby Le Beck Parish Council 

 

  


